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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: May 13, 2016 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject: Gas Station Robbery   
 

Contact:   Brittany Powell, PIO bpowell@ci.eureka.ca.gov 
 

Prepared by: PIO Brittany Powell  
 

     

On May 13, 2016, at about 3:15 a.m., officers with the Eureka Police Department 

responded to a gas station on the 2800 block of Broadway for the report of an armed 

robbery that had just occurred.   

 

An employee told officers that a male demanded money from the register and displayed a 

black handgun from his jacket pocket.  The male took an undisclosed amount of cash 

from the register and left the store on foot.  He was last seen walking south on Broadway.   

 

Officers checked the area but were unable to locate the suspect.  The suspect is described 

as a male, 6’, medium build, wearing a black baseball hat with red brim, black ski mask, 

black jacket, dark pants, and black gloves.   

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Eureka Police 

Department at (707) 441-4060. 
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